
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 15th December 2023 
 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend, we will see you next week for 

Monday and Tuesday before we break up for Christmas. 

Attendance 

 
 

Last week 31 children out of  51 

received Dojo points 

for being in school on 

time all week.   

Unfortunately this is 

less than last week.   

 Forest School  

 

After Christmas the Forest 

School groups will change 

again, please see the lists below.  

These children will need to wear 

play clothes that are suitable for 

the weather to school every  

Monday.  Please send their welly 

boots in with them in a named bag.   

Christmas Show 

 

Thank you to everyone who came 

to watch our Christmas Show!   

We felt so proud to see the  

children singing and dancing on 

the stage and we’re sure you all 

were too! 
 

 

 

Christmas Party 

 

On Tuesday we will be having a 

Christmas party.  The children are 

welcome to wear their party 

clothes, but please make sure it is 

warm and suitable for school. 

Louie  

Ananya  

Charlie  

Romeo  

Mayleigh  

Noah  

Thomas  

Elizabeth  

Owen  

Freddie  

Molly  

Rhue  

Clayton  

Antonia  

Emily  

Felicity  

Joshua M 

Nova  

Riley  

Quinn  

Remi-Rose   

Amelia  

Jovi  

Kaden  

Theo T 

Please listen to your child read 

over the weekend.  If your child 

struggles to read a word-

play my turn...your turn.  

This will really help with 

their confidence. 


